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Medical Building,
McGill University,

Montreal, May 9th,1932.

Dear Mr. Lindsay,

I cannot thank you enough for your very kind and 
sympathetic interest in our efforts to promote research 
in the Medical Faculty.

Your offer is a most generous one, and we all 
appreciate it more than I can tell you.

I have no doubt, in the near future, that we 
will find some other friends who will be good enough 
to help us in this work, and when that time comes we 
will take the opportunity of letting you know.

Meanwhile, accept again my sincere thanks for
your kindness.

Very sincerely yours,

(Signed) C. F. Martin,

DE AH.

C. W. Lindsay, Esq
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